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Mills Public Library 

717 5th Street  Mills, WY 82604       

307-439-1247 

Sunday & Monday: CLOSED 

Tuesday - Friday: 9AM-6PM 

Saturday: 8AM-4PM 

Closed for lunch 1pm-2pm  

Upcoming Town Council Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

August 9th 9am, 10th & 24th 6pm 

Sept 13th 9am, 14th & 28th 6pm 

Oct 11th 9am, 12th & 26th 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

August 10th & 24th 7pm 

Sept 14th & 28th 7pm 

Oct 12th & 26th 7pm 

Meetings held at Mills City Hall 

and are subject to change 

Do you have a new or existing business in Mills? 

We are eager to help our Mills businesses get your name out or help advertise 

your event in our newsletter, free of charge to you. We love and support our 

businesses so let us know how we can better help you advertise. Our  

newsletter is sent out at the end of every month with the water billing and is also 

posted on our website.  Contact City Hall at 307-234-6679 to get your business 

in our newsletter.  

 

Effective July 1st, 2021- City of Mills had a slight 

increase in rates for Water, Sewer and Sanitation 

as per Resolution 2021-15. 

Reminder:  Extra trash pickups are 

on Thursdays. Please call the office 

the day before to be placed on the list. 

This free service is not  intended for 

regular household trash. Inquire within 

City Hall for further information. 

The Senior Center located at 401 Wasatch is now open 

Mon-Fri 11am-2pm. Serving 

lunch daily from 12pm-1pm. 

Call 307-265-4678 before 

9am to reserve your lunch. 



Contact Us 

City of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Pay your bill online at 

www.xpressbillpay.com* 
 

 

Like us on  

Facebook 

www.facebook.com/    

millswy 

 

                                        

www.instagram.com/

cityofmillswy/ 

**PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR EMAIL NOTIFICATION SYSTEM** 

Advantages to this system: 

 Requests for Proposals                

 Monthly Newsletters 

 Calendar Events 

 Resolutions 

 Ordinances & Other Exciting Activities Around Mills 

**SIGN UP FOR THESE NOTIFICATIONS SO YOU DON’T MISS OUT** 

    @ www.millswy.gov 

City staff are working closely with the 

Casper Area MPO on a study to  

construct a non-motorized use biking/

hiking tra i l through the Mil ls  

community. The study will seek public 

comment again in August. Keep an eye 

out for the public  

comment period as 

we need your input 

to make this trail a 

true community  

enhancement.  

While we appreciate our dryer climate in Wyoming, we must be aware 

of heightened fire dangers when we are experiencing our dry summer 

months. Enjoying simple and seemingly  

harmless activities such as grilling, a campfire or  

fireworks can quickly turn treacherous if we are 

not careful. The Mills Fire Department wants eve-

ryone to be safe this summer season and asks 

you to contact us if you have any fire  

related questions at 307-234-8481. 

The City of Mills community halls, parks and public 

spaces are available to rent for your  

convenience. Go to our website at www.millswy.gov 

under the How Do I link click on Reserve a Facility. The 

facility is reserved for you after the deposit is paid.  

Centennial  T-shirts & sweatshirts are still on sale at City Hall. T-shirts-$20.00 & Sweat-

shirts-$40.00. We  still have several  FREE Centennial Goodie Bags in our lobby area. 

Please stop by and GRAB one while they last. 

 

POP-IN– to City Hall on Fridays 

for free popcorn. Whether it be 

to pay your bill, take care of 

other business or just to visit 

and say hi, the popcorn will be 

hot and ready for you to enjoy.  

CCR Report: Our source 
water assessment is availa-
ble on the City of Mills web-
site (millswy.gov), City Hall, 
and at the Water Treatment 
Plant. 


